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 NEXT MEETING 

June 21, 2018 

Annual Conference: 

Plugged In: the good, the 

bad, the ugly of the 

Information Superhighway  

7:30 am –2:15 pm 

Location: Zandri’s 

Stillwood Inn, Wallingford  
Registration required, see pg. 2   

 

Welcome to the CT EAPA Newsletter!  

Please feel free to contact me if you would like to post information of interest to our membership and 
friends of the Chapter. This may include job openings, trainings, brief announcements, etc.                     
Thanks and hope you join us at a meeting!   

 - Bud Wassell, CEAP, Membership Chair, 203-688-2280 or bud.wassell@ynhh.org  

 

Message from the President  
 

As another EAPA year winds down for the summer break we 
have our June Conference putting the exclamation on what we 
do best, inform and network new ideas and best practices. The 
Conference Committee does a stellar job in securing and 
presenting useful and timely models of treatment and 
information pertinent to our profession.  
 
I would ask each of you to reach out again to those “on the 
fence” about attending and to bring it to the attention of 
someone new. We all know what we can deliver as a Chapter. 
Let’s honor the months of hard work and full dedication by the 
Chairwoman and her all-star Committee.    
 
I’ve kept this message short, sweet and to the point. Let’s all 
support our June Conference and show what CTEAPA can truly 
accomplish.  Thank you. 
 
Dan Boissonneault, CEAP, SAP, LAP-C  
CT Chapter President 
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Chapter Officers 

President: Dan Boissonneault, SAP, 

LAP-C,  CEAP eap700@comcast.net 

Vice President: Bud Wassell, MS, 

LPC, CEAP bud.wassell@ynhh.org  

Treasurer: David Francis, MS, LADC, 
LPC, CEAP 
dfrancis@uchc.edu 

Secretary: Julia Latimer 

jlatimer@crchealth.com 

Labor Representative: Jason 

Bannon, LAP-C 

bannon.jason@yahoo.com 

Immediate Past President: Rebecca 

Harris, MS, LPC, CEAP 

Rharris@solution-eap.com 

 

 

Speaker Schedule:  
 
 

June 21 – Annual Conference, 
“Plugged in:  The Good, the Bad, 
& the Ugly of the Information  
Super Highway on the Workforce 
 
Go to https://cteapa.com/ to register. 

 

Register today, Early Bird deadline 
ends June 14th! 

 

 Our CT Chapter meetings are held on the 3rd Thursday of the month,  

8:30 – 11:00am at Gaylord Hospital, Chauncey Conference Center 

CT Chapter EAPA MINUTES: May 17, 2018 
1. Called to order: Dan 9:05 
2. Introductions: Members and Guest Introductions-sign in. 
3. Officer Report 

¶ Dan Boissonneault, CEAP • President:  Present  

¶ Bud Wassell,  LCSW   •  Vice President : Present 

¶ David Francis • Treasurer: Present 

¶ Julia Latimer • Secretary and Membership Chair: On leave 

¶ Jason Bannon, LAP-C • Labor Representative: Present 

¶ Rebecca Harris, MS, LPC, CEAP • Immediate Past President: Present  

President Report- Dan. – Welcomed everyone.  Reminded the group about signing up for the June 
Conference.  He attended a SHRM conference in CT and raised awareness about EAP. Motion to 
accept last month’s minutes.  Passed.  
Vice President Report- Bud.  – Attended the EASNA Conference in Vancouver.  Nominating 
Committee, please consider a position on the International Board of Directors.  Bud is available to 
assist you with the process.  
Treasurer report- Dave F-. Passed the report out, financially sound currently, balance of 
$12,051.86. Please register asap so we have current numbers. Encouraged vendors to exhibit. Dave 
has a form for expenses. He will also accept registrations today. 
Julia secretary report- Absent. Bud reminded attendees about the Gmail account 
ConnecticutEAPA@gmail.com and notices of the meetings.  
Labor Report- Jason Bannon- Today is the CT Labor Chapter awards luncheon. July 15 – 21 the 
Labor Assistance Professional Conference. 30 credits available in various disciplines, very 
reasonably priced.  Jason reminded us about the line workers who are working on restoring power. 
Past Presidents- Becky-Nothing to report-  
Motion to accept officer’s reports-Accepted/Seconded. All in favor to accept moved to pass. 
PASSED.  
4. Committee Chairpersons 
Membership- Bud- holding steady at about 75, welcomed guests. You can register on international 
website and through our local chapter website. Members and guests were reminded to contact 
Bud Wassell for membership questions etc.   
 
 

Continued on Page 4 

 

Heather Clinger of Wheeler Clinic presenting in May on  
Mental Health First Aid. Thank you Heather! 
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Receiving the Outstanding Chapter of the Year Award in LA! 
Tamara Cagney, President EAPA, Chapter members: Bud Wassell, 
Vivien Bergl, Sherry Courtemanche, Dan Boissonneault and Brian 

LeBlanc. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Join Now! Here’s how: 

Log on to www.eapassn.org 

Select JOIN NOW to 

complete an online 

membership application. 

Download a membership 

application. Mail to EAPA, 

4350 N. Fairfax Drive, Suite 

410, Arlington, VA 22203.  Or 

Fax to 703-522-4585 

Telephone EAPA at 703-387-

1000, ext. 334 to request an 

application. 

For CT membership 

questions, contact Bud 

Wassell at 

bud.wassell@ynhh.org or call 

203-688-2280. 

 

Holiday Breakfast Attendees!   

http://www.eapassn.org/
mailto:bud.wassell@ynhh.org
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Of Interest:  
 

¶ Webinars:  
June 14, Topic: Recognizing Opiate Addiction and Referring for 
Treatment, Presenter: Adrian Blotner MD, FAPA 

o To register, go to  www.lakeviewhealth.com 

¶ CT Suicide Advisory Council Our members are welcome to join 
Jason Bannon at the meetings that are held on the 2nd Thursday of 
the Month. 9am-11am at The Armed Forces Reserve Center 375 
Smith St., Middletown, CT 

 

Please let us know if you have a training of interest to our 

membership. Weõre happy to post it! 
 

Employee Assistance 

Professionals Association 

Find us on the Web: www.eapassn.org 
CT Chapter: www.cteapa.com  

 
9!t!Ωǎ aƛǎǎƛƻƴΥ To promote 
the highest standards of 
practice and the continuing 
development of employee 
assistance professionals, 
programs and services. 

 

Bulletin Board  

To sign up for EAPA’s weekly NewsBrief’s go to www.eapassn.org 

MINUTES CONTINUED 
Newsletter- Bud- Monthly newsletter has minutes, trainings and reports. If anyone would like to put something in the newsletter let us know. 
If you are not receiving the Newsletter, please let Bud know. It goes out monthly with the minutes via email.  
Hospitality – thank you to Gary Alger and Liz Robinson. 
Website- Bud–Links to website are on the website.  Several people have requested to have links added, if you would like your website to be 
added, please give to Bud.   
Program Planning- Carolyn Singer. When a speaker is suggested we need Bio, CV, Objectives and Synopsis of program.  Please bring forward 
any speakers.  
May-Thanks to Heather Clinger on Mental Health First Aid today. Thanks to Gretchen for last month! 
September – Liz McGoster trends in suicidality in adolescents 
October – Jillian Celentano and a LCSW on Transgender issues, what’s it all about? 
Dan offered to do a session on Ethics since he recently taught it in another venue.   
If anyone has suggestions for speakers please let us know.  Need Bio of Speaker and Topic for PDH. If we can submit speakers in advanced we 
can apply for PDH, several at a time, and save money.  Please speak with Carolyn.  
JUNE Conference Carolyn Singer- Plugged In: “ The Good, The Bad, & the Ugly of the information Super Highway on the Workforce” Please 
register asap. Will start conference at 7:30am and end at 2:15pm.  Zandri’s confirmed June 21, 2018.  Dr. Paul Weigle morning Keynote, Dr. 
Cardillo and Libby Timmons- EAPA national president elect, will be additional morning presentations. Dr. Greenfield scheduled for afternoon 
Key Note Speaker. Removed Panel Section due to time.  Please see Vivien for exhibitor fees and to exhibit.  Pricing for registration will be the 
same this year to continue to attract attendees. There will be 4.5 CEU’s, LAP credits, PDH’s, CADAC, NASW. Many thanks to the planning 
committee. 
Becky mentioned the raffle.  
PDH credit coordinator- Gary- PDH available today. If anyone has missed receiving a PDH, please let Gary know.  He has PDHs for March and 
April.  Gary updates the Name Tags so see him about a badge. 
5. Old Business: No Old Business. 
6 New Businesses: No New Business 
Announcements: Carolyn know a staffing agency that is looking for pt and ft Admin Assistants   
Joys and concerns: Dan asked us to remember all the workers who are trying to get the power back in the areas that were hard hit by the 
recent storms. They do dangerous work. 
Isaac Rivera and his company is sponsoring Sober Savage who is riding a bicycle from FL and LA to bring awareness to SA and MH, he is 
accepting donations. Ride for recovery facebook page. 
7. Adjournment: 10:00. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Bud Wassell, Vice President 
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